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very short introductions offer concise and original
introductions to a wide range of subjects our expert
authors combine facts analysis new insights and
enthusiasm to make often challenging topics highly
readable to develop your core knowledge website
veryshortintroductions com very short introductions vsi
is a book series published by the oxford university
press oup the books are concise introductions to
particular subjects intended for a general audience but
written by experts most are under 200 pages long very
short introductions series 748 primary works 755 total
works oxford s very short introductions series offers
concise and original introductions to a wide range of
subjects from public health to buddhist ethics soft
matter to classics and art history to globalization
with over 700 titles and many more in development as
well as very short introductions is a series of books
published by oxford university press list of books in
the series notes a b greer shakespeare isbn 978 0 19
280249 1 wells william shakespeare isbn 978 0 19 871862
8 a b ward anarchism isbn 978 0 19 280477 8 prichard
anarchism isbn 978 0 19 881561 7 categories oxford
university press homepage samir okasha s very short
introduction explores the philosophy of science dive
into questions about the objectivity of scientific
knowledge and the nature of science from the history of
science to modern ethical dilemmas uncover key themes
and theories in contemporary philosophy of science this
very short introduction gives a non technical account
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of how drugs act on the body and how therapeutic drugs
are developed and tested then goes on to review both
legal prescription alcohol nicotine and caffeine and
illegal drugs and discuss current ideas about why some
drugs are addictive and whether drug laws need reform
about very short introductions very short introductions
offer concise and original introductions to a wide
range of subjects each volume provides an authoritative
and engaging assessment of a concept field or body of
work drawing out the central ideas themes and
approaches the very short introduction series was
launched in 1995 with classics by mary beard and now
represents a wide variety of topics in history politics
faith philosophy science current affairs business
economics arts and culture the series now consists of
over 700 titles 592 books based on 140 votes
consciousness a very short introduction by susan
blackmore marx a very short introduction by peter
singer jung a very very short introductions four very
short introductions podcast episodes on the classical
world by the vsi podcast team did ancient greece exist
are all epicureans decadent dandies what do we really
know about alexander the great results the palestinian
israeli conflict a very short introduction very short
introductions part of very short introductions 282
books by martin bunton sold by amazon com services llc
681 kindle edition 749 digital list price 7 99
available instantly buy now with 1 click very short
introductions vsi offer concise and original
introductions to a wide range of subjects our expert
authors combine facts analysis new insights and
enthusiasm to make often challenging topics highly
readable to develop a reader s core knowledge learn
more by watching our training video purchasing options
subscription showcasing new titles publishing in the
very short introduction series in june 2024 oxford ly
3v01pji oxford university press matt ellis updated on
october 20 2022 students writing tips an introduction
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for an essay or research paper is the first paragraph
which explains the topic and prepares the reader for
the rest of the work this very short introduction looks
deep into space and describes the worlds that make up
our solar system terrestrial planets giant planets
dwarf planets and various other objects such as
satellites moons asteroids and trans neptunian objects
how to be a know it all what you learn from the very
short introduction series by kathryn schulz october 9
2017 a yearning for mastery or the illusion of it has
helped make a nerdy amazon com history a very short
introduction 9780192853523 arnold john h books books
history historical study educational resources
etextbook 7 49 available instantly 0 00 6 17 12 12 19
49 other used and new from 2 06 buy new 12 12 list
price 12 99 details save 0 87 7 produced by oxford
university press the very short introduction series
uses expert authors to concisely accurately and
engagingly introduce a topic most are around 120 pages
long here are some of the books in the series that have
been recommended on five books or whose authors we ve
interviewed on the site buy now language english the
full text of the entire catalog of oxford university
press s very short introductions series the books in
this platform offer concise overviews to a range of
academic subjects in the arts humanities law medicine
health science mathematics and social sciences
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very short introductions oxford academic May 03 2024
very short introductions offer concise and original
introductions to a wide range of subjects our expert
authors combine facts analysis new insights and
enthusiasm to make often challenging topics highly
readable to develop your core knowledge
very short introductions wikipedia Apr 02 2024 website
veryshortintroductions com very short introductions vsi
is a book series published by the oxford university
press oup the books are concise introductions to
particular subjects intended for a general audience but
written by experts most are under 200 pages long
very short introductions series by mary beard goodreads
Mar 01 2024 very short introductions series 748 primary
works 755 total works oxford s very short introductions
series offers concise and original introductions to a
wide range of subjects from public health to buddhist
ethics soft matter to classics and art history to
globalization with over 700 titles and many more in
development as well as
list of very short introductions books wikipedia Jan 31
2024 very short introductions is a series of books
published by oxford university press list of books in
the series notes a b greer shakespeare isbn 978 0 19
280249 1 wells william shakespeare isbn 978 0 19 871862
8 a b ward anarchism isbn 978 0 19 280477 8 prichard
anarchism isbn 978 0 19 881561 7 categories
oxford university press homepage Dec 30 2023 oxford
university press homepage
very short introductions oxford university press Nov 28
2023 samir okasha s very short introduction explores
the philosophy of science dive into questions about the
objectivity of scientific knowledge and the nature of
science from the history of science to modern ethical
dilemmas uncover key themes and theories in
contemporary philosophy of science
very short introductions 407 book series kindle edition
Oct 28 2023 this very short introduction gives a non
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technical account of how drugs act on the body and how
therapeutic drugs are developed and tested then goes on
to review both legal prescription alcohol nicotine and
caffeine and illegal drugs and discuss current ideas
about why some drugs are addictive and whether drug
laws need reform
about oxford academic Sep 26 2023 about very short
introductions very short introductions offer concise
and original introductions to a wide range of subjects
each volume provides an authoritative and engaging
assessment of a concept field or body of work drawing
out the central ideas themes and approaches
very short introductions oxford university press Aug 26
2023 the very short introduction series was launched in
1995 with classics by mary beard and now represents a
wide variety of topics in history politics faith
philosophy science current affairs business economics
arts and culture the series now consists of over 700
titles
the oxford very short introductions series goodreads
Jul 25 2023 592 books based on 140 votes consciousness
a very short introduction by susan blackmore marx a
very short introduction by peter singer jung a very
very short introductions oupblog Jun 23 2023 very short
introductions four very short introductions podcast
episodes on the classical world by the vsi podcast team
did ancient greece exist are all epicureans decadent
dandies what do we really know about alexander the
great
amazon com very short introductions kindle ebooks
kindle May 23 2023 results the palestinian israeli
conflict a very short introduction very short
introductions part of very short introductions 282
books by martin bunton sold by amazon com services llc
681 kindle edition 749 digital list price 7 99
available instantly buy now with 1 click
very short introductions oxford academic Apr 21 2023
very short introductions vsi offer concise and original
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introductions to a wide range of subjects our expert
authors combine facts analysis new insights and
enthusiasm to make often challenging topics highly
readable to develop a reader s core knowledge learn
more by watching our training video purchasing options
subscription
new releases june 2024 very short introductions youtube
Mar 21 2023 showcasing new titles publishing in the
very short introduction series in june 2024 oxford ly
3v01pji oxford university press
how to write an introduction with examples grammarly
Feb 17 2023 matt ellis updated on october 20 2022
students writing tips an introduction for an essay or
research paper is the first paragraph which explains
the topic and prepares the reader for the rest of the
work
very short introductions 284 book series kindle edition
Jan 19 2023 this very short introduction looks deep
into space and describes the worlds that make up our
solar system terrestrial planets giant planets dwarf
planets and various other objects such as satellites
moons asteroids and trans neptunian objects
how to be a know it all the new yorker Dec 18 2022 how
to be a know it all what you learn from the very short
introduction series by kathryn schulz october 9 2017 a
yearning for mastery or the illusion of it has helped
make a nerdy
history a very short introduction amazon com Nov 16
2022 amazon com history a very short introduction
9780192853523 arnold john h books books history
historical study educational resources etextbook 7 49
available instantly 0 00 6 17 12 12 19 49 other used
and new from 2 06 buy new 12 12 list price 12 99
details save 0 87 7
a very short introduction series five books expert Oct
16 2022 produced by oxford university press the very
short introduction series uses expert authors to
concisely accurately and engagingly introduce a topic
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most are around 120 pages long here are some of the
books in the series that have been recommended on five
books or whose authors we ve interviewed on the site
buy now
very short introductions the new york public library
Sep 14 2022 language english the full text of the
entire catalog of oxford university press s very short
introductions series the books in this platform offer
concise overviews to a range of academic subjects in
the arts humanities law medicine health science
mathematics and social sciences
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